Weekly Update 29th September 2017



Dear Parents / Carers

Welcome to this week's update with a few reminders of upcoming events.

Reception Class Trip



Our Reception class children are very much looking forward to seeing a performance

of The Gruffalo at Burnley Mechanics next Tuesday at 1:30p.m. The children will leave school after an early lunch by coach and return for our normal collection time.



All parents are invited into their child's class to take part in a reading/ comprehension lesson next Tuesday 3rd October at 9:30a.m. This will give you a flavour of how we teach reading and enable you to best support your child at home.



We will be hosting a Bug Club Coffee Morning for Reception class parents and any other KS1 parents who would like to re-familiarise themselves with this reading scheme next Wednesday 4th October at 9:00a.m in the school hall. We look forward to welcoming you.

Healthy Snack Week

Next week, w/c 2nd

October Year 6 will be
hosting a healthy snack stand. All
children across the school will be able to
buy homemade milkshakes, fresh fruit
smoothies and toast for their morning
snack. These will be sold at a price of
20p each.

Grandparents lunch



Grandparents are invited to share lunch with the children next Wednesday 4th October. This is

already full booked due to the popularity of the event. All places either paid for on the School Gateway or at the office are confirmed. Please arrive at 12 noon. We look forward to welcoming you.

Parent Voice

Our first meeting of the academic year will take place next



Tuesday 3rd October at 6:00p.m in the school hall. It would be lovely to see as many as possible attending as this is your chance to discuss any school related issues and have your say.

Coffee Jars

Do you drink Douwe Egberts coffee? Year 6 are collecting Douwe Egberts coffee jars. Please send in clean, empty jars as we are saving them in preparation for a Christmas craft. Large and small jars would be gratefully received.

